
                            Welcome to Slug Jam!

First and foremost, this is stress-free zone for beginning musicians; a place 
to play familiar tunes slowly with other beginners without the pressure of an 
audience or an instructor observing.

All instruments and voices are welcome.  

Any and all "mistakes" are welcome, because this is part of the learning 
process.

There is no such thing as playing a tune too slowly.  ANYONE has the right to 
ask the group to slow down!

There is no such thing as playing a tune too many times.  ANYONE has the right 
to request we play a tune some more!

It’s okay to just listen if you don’t feel confident enough to play.

No one will ever be "put on the spot" to suggest a tune or to perform.

There is no such thing as a "dumb" question or request!

We will spend most of our time playing familiar tunes, and less time learning 
new tunes.  If you have a new tune to share, please bring at least 5 copies of 
sheetmusic (with chord symbols) to share with the group and be patient with us 
Slugs as we follow along!

If you would like to be on our email list, please write your name and email 
address on a piece of paper that we will pass around.  All email messages will 
be sent with all Slug Jam members "CC’d" (copied).  If you would prefer your 
email address to be private, just write "private" on the list next to your name 
and I will "BCC" (blind copy) you on all messages.

$5 is the suggested donation, but you are welcome to contribute more than this. 
 ALL proceeds go directly to the Bellingham Folk School.  Please help us 
support this one-of-a-kind institution!


